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Twenty four members of the TGRS met at the Rillito Nursery to attend a walking 
tour and lecture pertaining to plants, planting and tools.  After helping ourselves to 
home baked goodies and coffee we began our tour of the nursery with one of their 
certified nursery technician.  As we walked along the pathways of the nursery, 
many plants were pointed out to us that could be used on our garden railroad layouts.  
It was a unique opportunity to have a question and answer period as we walked 
through the nursery.  All the members received valuable information on what could 
be used around their homes or on various garden railroads.  After the clinic was 
over, members walked around the nursery looking for that special item to take home 
and plant or display.  No doubt, TGRS members will return to the Rillito Nursery 
again to purchase unique plants.  
 


